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Reach for the Stars!
 

  
 

Dear Parents 

The children have all been working extremely hard to learn lines, sing songs and be 

where they need to be to make the best Christmas performances possible.  The staff 

have also done their bit! 

Last week, one of our parents, Louise Perkins suggested that she come in and take 

photos of the children in their costumes for the plays.  The results have been brilliant and 

they will be available to buy if you wish, at £4 per framed photo on the playground on 

Monday morning (9th Dec) and at all the performances.  Thank you Louise. 

 

As well as the photographs, there will also be teas/coffees and mince pies available.  Raffle tickets will also be on 

sale.  Please see the Dates for the Diary to see performance times and when the doors will be open! 

Our Christmas performances are next week.  We do not give out tickets for these but we do ask that if you are 

planning to see the Class 2/3 performance that you try and bring any very young children to the afternoon 

performance on 10th December when it is less busy. 

On the last day of term we will finish school with a Christmas Service that everyone is invited to.  The service will 

begin at 1.30pm at St Mary’s Church, Bromesberrow and expected to finish at 2pm when your child/ren will be 

ready to go home.  The bus will run from the church at 2pm, so if you need your child to go on the bus that 

afternoon please would you let Mrs Powell know. 

Christmas Party 

We ask the children to come into school on 19th December in ‘party clothes’ for our party.  Please remember that 

they will still be going out to play as usual, so they will need coats and sensible shoes.  We will be playing party 

games in the hall and having loads of fun. 

Star of the Month 

Congratulations to Demi in Class 3 for being the school’s November Star of the Month.  
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Reach for the Stars!
 

 

Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 13th December 

 

 

BFG 

The BFG funds will going towards the school buying a new Coomber Sound System which 
will help our performances with good quality sound and even a microphone to help us be 
heard when we need to be! 

Movie Night - Monday 2nd December 3.15pm – 5.15pm 

The Grinch kept everyone entertained on Movie Night and raised £74 for BFG 

Choir at Tesco – Wednesday 4th December 3.45pm – 4.45pm 

The Choir did a brilliant job of representing Bromesberrow St Mary’s School at Tesco Ledbury.  They cheered up lots 

of Christmas shoppers and raised £80.58 to go towards some more books for our school library. 

 

Have a very happy Christmas and we very much hope to see everyone at one of the events before the end of term. 

 

Dates for the Diary: 

Tuesday 10th December   Class 2 & Class 3 Christmas Performance 1.30pm in Village Hall (Doors open 1.15pm) 
Wednesday 11th December Class 2 & Class 3 Christmas Performance 6pm in Village Hall (Doors open 5.30pm) 
Thursday 12th December Class 1 Christmas Performance 2pm in School Hall (Doors open 1.45pm) 
Friday 13th December   Christmas Jumper Day (Save the Children) 
Wednesday 18th December School Christmas Dinner 
Thursday 19th December  School Christmas Party afternoon 
Friday 20th December  Last day of term  (Break up at 2pm) 
23rd Dec – 3rd Jan  Christmas Holidays 
Monday 6th January 2020 Inset Day (Children not in school) 
Tuesday 7th January   Back to School 
Monday 20th January  Choir to Young Voices (Birmingham) 
 

                               

Cooperation 

Christmas Jumpers may be worn with 

school uniform.  If your child does not 

have a Christmas jumper, they are 

welcome to wear their favourite 

jumper instead.  We will not be asking 

for a donation for this. 


